Stocco, Janet

From: Nathan Dane <nathandane3deerisle@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 11:42 AM

To: Stocco, Janet

Subject: Probate Court incorporation

Long overdue. Hopefully electing Judges will be eliminated as well

Nathan Dane lll, Attorney at Law
8 Weed Point Road

Little Deer Isle ME 04650
207-348-5245
nathandane3deerisle@gmail.com




